





Western Power concurs with the Authority’s draft decision not to approve the amendments originally
proposed. Instead, Western Power will carry out the required review and provide a list of identified
corrective amendments of this type to the Authority. As well as the contents of paragraph 48, the draft
decision includes other issues in paras 46 and 47 which Western Power considers will be useful to
contemplate in the document review.

It is expected that this work will be completed in the coming weeks, ready to be finalised prior to the
release of an expected new version of the Technical Rules later this year.

If you have any queries in relation to these matters, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Lindsay Offer.

Yours sincerely

Margaret Pyrchla
Regulatory Compliance Manager
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